Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Region |
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE
DAGUPAN CITY
Division Memorandum
No. 20 . s.2019
TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads/OICs

FROM: Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
DATE: January 15, 2019

SUBJECT: SUBMISSION OF DATA ON VISUALLY IMPAIRED AND LOW
VISION LEARNERS AND TEACHERS

. R N

1. As: per Memorandum from Undersecretary Lorna Dig-Dino, the- Bureau of Learmng
Resources through this Office requests the submission of data on visually impaired
~and low vision learners and teachers as bases for the allocation qf learnlng resources.

2. Attached is the sandple template to be used and the data needed should be\eubmitted

in hard and soft copy through renata.rovillos@deped.gov.ph on or before January 17,
;r,2019

3. Foryour gurdance and compliance.

/

/
UGAYONG, CESO VI
Ivision Superintendent

DR. LO
Schools
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